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Further School/Home Communication 

 

I appreciate that these are very difficult times and I understand 

the many challenges that teachers and parents are having regarding home 

schooling. In an attempt to support our children further, we are aiming to set up 

the Seesaw App for use throughout our school. Some of our classes are already 

using this application to complement our home learning packs and the feedback 

has been very positive. 

 

On this application, teachers can send messages to individual accounts as well as 

the whole class group. Parents are also able to comment/respond or indeed ask 

questions regarding their child’s learning. N.B. Please appreciate that your 

child’s teacher may not be able to reply immediately but will endeavour to do so 

within 24 hours.  

 

If you would like to use Seesaw, please email the school account, 

ballymacrickett@outlook.com and provide the school with the following details 

for each of your children: 

Child’s Name 

Teacher’s Name 

Year Group 

Following this, you will receive a response with instructions on how to set up 

your account linked to your child. 

I hope that you will find the Seesaw App of further assistance with your 

children’s learning and that the personal contact it facilitates will be supportive 

to their pastoral needs.  

 

Best regards 

 

D. Mulholland 

 


